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                                                World Book Day 

                            At St George’s Primary 

                                        Thursday 5th March 2020 

We will be celebrating World Book Day with a day filled with fun 
activities to promote Reading for Enjoyment. 
 
Children should come to school wearing comfortable clothes. 
 
In class, children have been talking about words and linking these 
to words that mean the same, opposites etc.. They will make and 
decorate these words in class and wear on World Book Day in 
school. 
 
If they have a T-shirt with a word or message on it, they may wear 
that.  This shouldn’t be designer label words! 
 
Children will be involved in a variety of activities including making 
class books for the library, visiting the school library, shared 
reading with other classes, discussing different authors etc. 
 
Please encourage your child to bring a book they enjoy reading to 
share and talk about with others. 
 
If you would like to spend some time in school that day to read 
with a small group of children please let us know.  
You are very welcome 

D Taylor    


